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 S Bobasch OBJEMPER2015/3447/P 15/07/2015  11:23:40 I object to these changes. 

The reason for objection is on health grounds.

I submit that the council has an over-riding responsibility to consider key health risks even above 

planning.

These vents are only intended to discharge fumes and/or dog hair and/or other waste materials into the 

street. 

These materials, especially fine pet hair can be severely damaging to people who have even minor 

breathing or allergy problems.

The harmful materials could affect people in the street and in the flat above when windows are open in 

summer.

I request that this issue is referred to a relevant health and safety group for advice to avoid the council 

being liable for damage to health. 

If planning after such advice, is granted then I ask that the approval requires the use of filters to remove 

ALL the materials and fumes. That these filters are professionally maintained. 

And that this requirement  is enforced properly at the expense of the occupier. - as it is conceivable that 

such an important requirement may not be actually implemented in full or kept fully operational. 

Thank you

12a Keats Grove

 Mary Ann 

Strathdene

COMMNT2015/3447/P 15/07/2015  12:44:07 As a resident of Wentworth Mansions I live above the shops.  I am worried about the noise of the dogs 

and also the air-conditioning and/or any air-flitration unit needed.  This would have to be vented onto 

the pedestrians on the street as the internal light well is certainly not suitable.  The light well is a very 

small area where our bedrooms are situated.
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